March 1, 2022

Dr. Greg Bower Superintendent Como-Pickton CISD

Dear Dr. Bower,

I am writing to let you know that I will be resigning from my position at the end of the 2021-2022 school year. A twenty-eight year career is hard to walk away from when you are passionate about making a positive impact on education, but due to family needs and obligations, it has become evident that I'm needed at home. At this time my plan is to officially retire in November 2022 once I reach the rule of 80.

Please accept my deepest gratitude for all you and our fellow colleagues have done for me during my time here. The assistance and leadership you have provided have been invaluable to me. The relationships forged between the admin team, coworkers, students and their families will hold a special place in my heart forever.

If there is anything I can do to help make this a smooth transition, please don't hesitate to let me know. I can be available and flexible as needed.

Once again, thank you so much for being a mentor, friend, and impeccable colleague during my time at Como-Pickton. I do hope that we can stay in touch following my departure and I look forward to hearing of the many great things that will happen at Como-Pickton under your great leadership.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Rock

Henrifer Rock